
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
         
  
Rowville Secondary College is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and would 
like to advise you of Rowville Secondary College’s voluntary financial contributions for 2024.  
 
Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we want to 
assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our families ensures 
that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students. We want to thank you 
for all you support. This has made a huge difference to our school and the programs we can offer. 

Within our school this support has allowed us to provide a wider offering of subjects and special 
curriculum experiences; enhanced digital learning opportunities; the upgrade of our Year 7 Centre; faster 
WIFI and internet including enhanced digital security, accessible and secure locker bays, expansion of the 
CCTV coverage for student safety, additional IT, grounds, and student services support staff. 

Department of education guidelines now mandate that schools are UNABLE to provide parents with a 
statement of fees. With this in mind, parents are asked to please review the recommended financial 
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2024 YEAR 10 

Curriculum Contributions - items and activities that students use, or participate in, to access 
the Curriculum 

Amount 

Student ID Card  $ 15 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

Financial Support for Families 

Rowville Secondary College 



 
 

 

PARENT PAYMENTS POLICY  
ONE PAGE OVERVIEW 

 

FREE INSTRUCTION 
�x Schools provide students with free instruction and ensure students have free access to 

all items, activities and services that are used by the school to fulfil the standard 
curriculum requirements in Victorian Curriculum F-10, VCE and VCAL. 

�x Schools may invite parents to make a financial contribution to support the school. 

 

 

PARENT PAYMENT REQUESTS 
Schools can request contributions from parents under three categories:  

Curriculum Contributions 
Voluntary financial 
contributions for curriculum 
items and activities which 
the school deems necessary 
for students to learn the 
Curriculum. 

Other  
Contributions 

Voluntary financial 
contributions for non-
curriculum items and 
activities that relate to the 
school’s functions and 
objectives. 

Extra-Curricular Items and 
Activities 

Items and activities that 
enhance or broaden the 
schooling experience of 
students and are above and 
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